
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Chapter 26. Measuring Progress in Chemical Safety: 

A Guide for LEPCs and TEPCs 

Many LEPCs/TEPCs have expanded their activities beyond the requirements of EPCRA, 

encouraging accident prevention and risk reduction and addressing homeland security in their 

communities. Composed of representatives from all segments of the community interested in 

emergency planning and preparedness, LEPCs/TEPCs foster a valuable dialogue among 

members of the public, industry and government. 

The NASTTPO organization developed a guidance document on how LEPCs and TEPCs can 

measure their progress and determine if the actions they are taking continue to achieve the 

desired outcomes. 

Visit NASTTPO’s website for this guidance document at 

https://www.nasttpo.com/2019%20Documents/measuring_progress_lepc.pdf 
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